Dear Parents,

We would like to welcome you and your child to the kindergarten program at The Ridge Hill School. We are very excited to teach your children and share in their learning joys each day. Below please find a list of words that we will be working with during the month of September, it would be great if you read through the words with your child over the summer. Each day as a class, we read the words and identify them in sentences on the board. This is one of the beginning steps to reading for your child, being able to identify words by sight gives them the confidence on the road to reading. We also ask that each child use some of the words from the list to write sentences about what they did over the summer - please have them circle the sight words. We will use these as part of our class introduction the first week of school.

September words:

see	play	go	me	and	my
family	love	I	is	on	the

Have a super summer; we look forward to a wonderful year of learning!

The Kindergarten Team ©

Some websites you may find useful to you and your child

hwtears.com starfall.com getreadytoread.org